
March 2018 Planning Meeting Information 
 
Liaison with Partners 
- Meet with Kitsap County Officials re. Next STO steps 
- Meet with Partners (Summit meeting on interest & concerns) 
- Establish better liaisons with County Officials 
- Thank You letter to the editor re PGFHP acquisition 
 
STO Plannig Steps we can take 
- Research grant possibilities 
- Understand grant cycles 
- Prepare information/documents for future grant proposals 
- Research Kitsap County TIP process 
- Learn about the science of replanting the PG Forestry 
- Review STO routing; look for linkages 
- Support Bainbridge Island STO effort 
 
Projects/Initiatives 
- Purchase T-shirts 
- Test KayaArm; promote to WT Alliance if practical 
- Complete PGFHP Maps (identify loops) 
- Complete PGFHP signage / rescue markers 
- Complete Water Trail signage 
- Millie’s trail (look for a new route at the top) 
- Work with OPG re. signs for PGFHP Forestry 
- PGFHP habitat signs ? 
- Assist partners with their projects 
    - Complete Beaver Trail Lookout (GPC project) 
    - Assist with PGFHP shoreline trails 
 
Concerns 
-Meet with County officials re. NKHP trail paving 
 
Organization 
- Improve liaisons with partners (meeting to discuss how we can work together) 
- Implement a revised membership policy (fees, who is a member? Etc.) 
- Improve volunteer coordination  
- Better tracking of volunteer hours 
- Improve planning for scheduled events 
- Create an Administration Manual (who does what - when & how) 
 
Communications 
- Improve ways to add information to the website (new software being implemented) 
- Improve our ability to send timely emails 
- Continue to issue timely newsletters 
 
 
 



 
 


